Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 14, 2017, 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: South Shore Regional Library, 15816 Beth Shields Way, Ruskin, FL 33573
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be holding a construction open house regarding the upcoming US 301 widening project from SR 674 (Sun City Center Boulevard) to Balm Road in Sun City Center, Florida.
Later this month, the FDOT’s contractor, will begin widening US 301. When complete, the six-lane divided road with raised medians, paved shoulders, 5’ sidewalk along the west side and 12’ multi-use path on the east side of the roadway will increase mobility and enhance safety in this fast-growing area of Hillsborough County.
There will be no formal presentation; therefore, we encourage anyone interested in the project to drop in at their convenience during the above listed hours to review the project display boards and talk with project staff.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Alene Harris, FDOT Construction Project Manager, at (813)612-3200, or email: alene.harris@dot.state.fl.us
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Maricelle Venegas, Community Outreach Specialist, at (813)975-6204. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Alene Harris, FDOT Construction Project Manager, at (813)612-3200, or email: alene.harris@dot.state.fl.us
